

# **SCHOOL NEWSLETTER (APRIL 2021)**

School Telephone Number: 0191 4562413 E-mail address: info@holytrinityceacademy.co.uk Website address: http://www.holytrinityceacademy.co.uk

So the Spring Term has finally come to an end! The children have been amazing as always! They have all been working really hard since they returned and they have managed the changes we have made to school and our curriculum really well. However we are so looking forward to the time when we can finally have some 'normality' back into Holy Trinity school life. We are already planning some fun trips out.

On behalf of all of the staff and all of the children I would like to wish you all a very Happy Easter. We are looking forward to welcoming all of the children back on **Monday 12th April 2021**.

Mrs Murphy Headteacher



## **EASTER EGG COMPETITION**

Everyone enjoyed designing an egg for the competition, see below for some of our winning entries.



## HOLY TRINITY FUNDRAISING

## Thank you

## **Comic Relief**



Thank you to everyone who supported Comic Relief We managed to raise over £91.00.

#### **School Meals**

If you think your child may be entitled to free school meals please call into the school office for an application form or further information.

School meals are £2.20 per day (£11.00 for the week). Dinner money envelopes are available from the school office and meals should be paid for weekly on a Monday morning. Thank you.





Uniform order forms will be sent home with your child during April, however please remember that uniform can be ordered at any point.





### **BREAKFAST CLUB**

Our breakfast club, which is sponsored by Greggs, is free to pupils. We serve toast, fresh fruit, juice and cereal every morning in our school dining hall from 8.15 am to 8.45 am every day.

